
 
 

Friday 20th January 2023 

Any issues, concerns or things we need to know 

about, please speak to the Acorn team before or 

after school or email: acorn@st-

barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary….. 

• 10th February—End of Term 3 

• 20th February—Start of Term 4 

Remember…. 

• PE days are Mondays and Wednesdays. 

• Library day is Thursday 

• We will change reading books on a Tues-

day and a Friday if your child has read 

their book at least twice. 

Happy Friday everyone.  
We have had a very busy week. We have started level 3 of our phonics scheme, learning ‘j’, ‘v’ 
and ‘w’ so far. I have attached some more information on the next page. 
 
In maths we have been introduced to the number 0 and the concept of ‘none’. We have worked 
hard on knowing an amount up to 5 without having to count each object by playing ‘speedy fin-
gers’. If that wasn’t enough we have continued our work on more and fewer, extending it in to 
more and less and we have learnt how to share amounts equally.  
 
We had a visit from SIAMS this week who came to look at all our spiritual and religious learning 
over the whole school. In Acorn we were thinking about what the word ‘precious’ means, what is 
precious to us and why we are precious to Jesus and God.  
 
Well done to Olivia for settling in so well and working so hard.  

Please keep reading with your children at 

home. It really will make a difference! 

If your child reads at least 3 

times in a week they will be 

entered into a draw to win a 

prize at the end of  term. 

Welcome Wednesdays—our classroom is 

open for you to visit and read with your 

child between 8.30am and 9am 

This week’s special helpers were: 

Parko, Salah, Nina, Aiden and Logan  

Here are some photos of our learning this week... 



 

 

Friday 20th January 2023 

Our phonics scheme at St Barnabas is Twinkl Phonics. We have started level 3 
this week, which is very exciting. The children are already doing brilliantly. 
These are the 3 sounds we have learnt so far. It would be super if you could 
practice with your child at home.  

Can your child read these words? 



 
 

Home Learning  
Please work on the new sounds with your children. We are continuing our big push with 
writing in class, encouraging the children to write in a variety of situations. Making labels 
for toys or writing a sentence as a note to a family member is great practice. 

Friday 20th January 2023 

Most children will be cur-
rently working between stag-

es 1 and 8, as the children 
begin to progress in Recep-
tion and Year 1, we will get 
to 9 and 10. Please encour-

age your child to write about 
these pictures— 

• they may be able to 
write a sound e.g. s for 

sun,  
• a collection of sounds 

e.g. sn,  
• a word—sun  

• a short sentence—the 
hot sun 
 

Please encourage your child 
to write as independently as 
possible and encourage use 
of a sound mat (on the next 

page). 


